Karen Edwards

From: Michael Behrendt
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 11:28 AM
Subject: Eversource - Durham Point Road - email from Diantha Barstow

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email from Diantha Barstow below.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: Diantha Barstow [mailto:deebarstow01@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 11:25 AM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: Durham Point Road

['am unable to attend the meeting this evening, but would like to express my concern about the
Eversource proposal to remove or cut so many trees along Durham Point Road. It has been
designated a scenic road, and would no longer be one if this project is allowed to proceed as
proposed.

Sincerely,
Diantha Barstow



